
 
Staff Report 

 

 

TO:  Mayor, and City Council Members 

FROM: Nicole Wheelwright, Deputy City Clerk 

DATE: January 21, 2020 

SUBJECT:  Council Appointment to the Economic Development Committee 
  

Background and Analysis:  

The Beaumont Economic Development Committee currently has one (1) vacancy on the 

committee. This seat is the Post Secondary Education Representative. The current 

holder of this seat on the committee has expressed his interest in consideration of re-

appointment. The City has received no other applications for this vacancy. Mr. Von 

Lawson was recently appointed to the committee on September 3, 2019 by City 

Council. 
 

Fiscal Impact: 

No fiscal impact. 

 
Recommended Action: 

Consider re-appointment of Von Lawson to the Economic Development 

Committee as the Post-Secondary Education Representative.  
 

Attachments: 

A. Von Lawson Interest Correspondence 

B. MSJC Recommendation Letter 


